

Dear Parents/Carers,

At Tower Hill School we are all really excited to be taking part in Sport Relief 2018! As one of the UK's biggest fundraising events, Sport Relief brings the entire nation together to get active, raise money and change lives.

This year, Sport Relief will be taking place in schools and nurseries between Monday 19th March and Friday 23rd March. To do our bit and raise money we will be having a number of different activities for your children to join in with.

Competition Time

From Friday 16th March you can purchase an entry form for our 'Design a T-Shirt' competition from the school office. Entry forms will cost 50p and all completed t-shirt designs must be returned to school by Friday 23rd March. The winner will have their design printed onto a t-shirt for our new school teddy mascot which will accompany Tower Hill sport teams to games and tournaments.

Dress up

On Friday 23rd March children are invited to come to school wearing sporting clothing in exchange for a £1 penalty. Children may choose to simply wear their P.E. kit, a football kit or even dress as their favourite sporting hero!

Fill the footballs

During the morning of Friday 23rd, children will be able to find many chalk footballs drawn on the playground. We would love to try to fill each of these footballs with any spare change you may have lying around the house. Every penny counts!

And, the best thing is, the money raised by the public is spent by Comic Relief to help people living incredibly tough lives, both at home in the UK and across the world's poorest countries. To learn more about how Comic Relief spends the money raised for Sport Relief please read the pamphlet enclosed or visit sportrelief.com/schools.

We really appreciate your support and hope that you'll have fun helping our school raise lots of money for Sport Relief!

Yours faithfully,

Miss Ramsier and Miss Wright

Sport Relief is an initiative of Comic Relief, registered charity 326568 (England/Wales); SC039730 (Scotland).